
Grenfell Tower Memorial Commission: 
Community Representatives Meeting 9th December 2019 

 

 
Attendees 

Community representatives 

GTMC Secretariat 

 

 

Meeting purpose 

The sixth meeting of the community representatives to review the four chair candidates they 

had previously met and to agree their recommendation. 

 

Opening 

• A one-minute silence was held at the start of the meeting. 

 

Secretariat assessment 

• As requested by the community representatives the Secretariat presented their 

assessment of each candidate based on the answers the candidates had each given 

when they met the representatives.  

• The Secretariat also summarised the results of due diligence checks that had been 

carried out on each candidate. It was agreed that there was nothing in the checks that 

raised any concerns. 

• Community representatives questioned whether candidates would be able to handle 

media stories being brought up in the future and agreed that this was manageable with 

support from the Secretariat. 
 

Community representative’s discussion 

• The community representatives discussed the strengths of each of the four candidates 

and raised any concerns they had. 

• Having expressed their views, the community representatives agreed to focus on only 

the three preferred candidates going forward.  

• It was suggested that having co-chairs would be beneficial to bring together the different 

complementary strengths of candidates.  

• The community representatives explored different combinations of co-chairs and agreed 

on two candidates they believed would balance each other well and would be well-

received by the wider community.  

• The community representatives were grateful to all the candidates for wanting to take 

on the role and wanted to consider involving the unsuccessful candidates in some other 

respect, if they would be so willing.  

• Action: Secretariat to update all candidates of the outcome. 
 

Next meeting: 9 January 2019. 
 
Meeting end. 
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         0303 444 4831 

         GTMCSecretariat@communities.gov.uk   
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